
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Father Daniel Walz, Pastor           
Rev. Mr. Rick Scherping, Deacon 

 

Tri-Parish Office in Freeport 

Temporary Office Hours:  
     Office is currently closed. Call and       
leave a message or e-mail us. Messages 
will be checked periodically. 

Tri-Parish Officeééé..320-836-2143 
Mailing Addresséé PO Box 155 
         Freeport, MN 56331 

www.sacredheartfreeport.org 
Facebook: Tri Parish 

 
Fr. Dan ...éfrwalz@catholic-centered.org 
 

Deacon Rickéééééé320-836-2635 
 

 

Office Team 
Nicole Welle, Secretary 
 nwelle@catholic-centered.org 
Chrystal Sand, Office Assistant 
 csand@catholic-centered.org 
Amy Hoeschen, Office Assistant 
 ahoeschen@catholic-centered.org 
 

Confession Times 
By appointment only. Call the Tri-Parish 
Office. 
 

Marriage/RCIA  
Couples are to begin preparation 6-12 
months in advance and must call Deacon 
Ernie Kociemba before setting a date. 
Diocesan Marriage Preparation Classes are 
required. 
Deacon Ernie Kociemba 320-248-5124 

Email: kociemba@meltel.net 
 

Baptism 
Call Deacon Rick to schedule Baptismal 
Prep and/or Baptism. 
 

New Parishioners 
Please call the Tri-Parish office to set up an 
appointment with the pastor. If you are 
leaving our parishes, please call the       
Tri-Parish office so we can update our census. 
 

Bulletin Announcement Deadline 
Tuesday before 9:00 am  

E-mail announcements to: 
triparish@albanytel.com or send to:  
Tri-Parish Office, PO Box 155,  Freeport 
MN 56331-0155. 
 

St. Cloud Diocese Website 
               www.stclouddiocese.org 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter      May 10, 2020 

F rom the Pastoré  
My dear brothers and sisters in Christ, In the Acts of the Apostles reading 
for this weekend, we read that the Twelve are dealing with a problem. The     

problem was that they were being stretched too thin. They had a responsibility to        
proclaim the Gospel to the ends of the earth. In order to do this, they would need to take 
time for prayer and meditation on all the events they had experienced with Jesus. They would also need to spend 
time on studying the Scriptures. The Church at that time was growing and the needs of the people had to be met, 
just like the reading that mentions the widows who were not receiving the daily distribution of food. Perhaps 
someone needed to organize a way to get food to those people. Someone needed to take care of the Samaritans, 
and the Egyptians, and the Syrians, etc, etc. It was a great problem to have, but it was still a problem. 
 

The Twelve needed to devote themselves to prayer and preaching, so they had to create a new ministry; a        
ministry of people to be entrusted with the charitable outreach for the Church. These were the first deacons, the 
likes of Stephen, the first martyr mentioned, and Philip, who is different than the Apostle Philip mentioned in the 
Gospel today. In the last line of the first reading, the priests that are mentioned are the Temple priests of the Old 
Testament, which are different from our understanding of priests today in the Church, who are an extension of the 
Bishop in the ministry of the people. There is another group of priests mentioned in today's second reading from 
the First Letter of Peter, which references that all who are committed to Christ are priests. Peter says, "You are a 
chosen race, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, a people of his own, so that you might announce the praises of him 
who called you out of darkness into his wonderful light." By virtue of our baptism, we share in the priesthood of 
Jesus Christ; not the ministerial priesthood of Jesus Christ, for only the ordained share in that priesthood. 
 

So, the work of religion is not limited to only the ordained, it is the work of all Christians. When you reach out to 
others and invite them to worship, when you instruct your children on the truths of the faith, and any time you 
encourage someone to be a follower of Jesus Christ, you are fulfilling this ministry. Just like the Twelve Apostles 
in the first reading, we also have to be careful that we are not stretched too thin. We need to make time for prayer 
and study of the Scriptures. We need to make a prayer schedule, and we need to keep it. If we do not, we will find    
ourselves doing a lot of things but accomplishing nothing. 
 

As we continue to deal with the Covid-19 pandemic, there is a ministry needed to help meet the requirements of 
the bishop in order to have our church doors unlocked for private prayer. When public Masses are allowed, there 
will be other ministries that will be needed to be met before that is allowed in our churches. Like the Apostles, I 
am asking the pastoral councils from each of our parishes to present to me a plan of how we go about unlocking 
the parishes for people to come for private prayer. When a plan is presented, one for each parish, I will review it, 
then if it meets all the requirements laid out by the bishop and is feasible to accomplish, I will approve it to be 
implemented, and we can begin having our churches unlocked for private prayer. I encourage all of you to be 
patient as we go through this process as it may take a bit of coordination and much commitment 
from many people. 
 

I pray that God will continue to bless us all! Jesus, I Trust in You! Stay healthy. Please keep praying the rosary. 
 

Today we also celebrate Mother's Day! We thank God for all mothers who give and serve selflessly day 
after day. Please bless them for the important role they play in the lives of their children. We thank you 
mothers for the example you give to your children of patience and love. Fill their hearts with joy and let 
them know how important their lives are to their children and families. May they know how much they 
matter. May Almighty God Bless all of you mothers.   
 

       In Christ, Fr. Dan 

P astoral Care and Confession If you are in need of pastoral care or would like to set up an      
appointment for confession, please contact the Tri-Parish Office.  

 

M otherôs Day Blessing May you feel the gentle touch of Godôs Blessings on your heart today and 
always. Happy Motherôs Day! 

  A Recipe to Encourage Moms 
  4 cups patience 
  2 cups hope 
  2 cups courage 
  1 pinch of humor 
  1 deep breath 
  Trust, as needed 
  Faith, for garnish 

 
Directions: 
1. Let patience come to room temperature.  
2. Combine with hope and courage. Blend well. 
3. Add humor and deep breath. Mix thoroughly. 
4. Season with trust 
5. Garnish with generous amount of faith.  
6. Enjoy immediately! 



Sacred Heart News 
 

Physical address: 
106 3rd Ave. NE 
Freeport, MN 56331 

 
 

Church Basement 320-836-2191 

Immaculate Conception News 
 

Physical address: 
650 Main Street 

New Munich, MN 56356 
 
 

Church Basement 320-837-5217 

St. Rose of Lima News 
 

Physical address: 
28905 Co Rd 17 
St. Rosa, MN  

 
 

Church Basement 320-836-2537 

Mini Finance Reports 
Immaculate Conception operates on an average     
weekly collection of $2,404. Last week $1,836 was       
received, for a shortfall of $568. Last year the Easter 
collection was $7,289. The year-to-date Easter      
collection this year is $6,550, for a shortfall of $739.  
 

Sacred Heart operates on an average weekly collection 
of $3,668. Last week $4,557 was received, for a    
surplus of $889. Last year the Easter collection was 
$12,897. The year-to-date Easter collection this year is 
$12,940, for a  surplus of $43.  
 

St. Rose of Lima operates on an average weekly    
collection of $1,793. Last week $8,760 was received, 
for a surplus of $6,967. Last year the Easter collection 
was $7,285. The year-to-date Easter collection this 
year is $4,905, for a  shortfall of $2,380.  
 

While our primary concern is for your personal       
well-being and financial security, you should also 
know what is happening in our parishes.                 
Understandably, the coronavirus is changing our  
economy, hurting many of our families and            
businesses, and keeping us from attending church on 
Sundays. Our collections reflect it. 
 

Two ways to continue contributing are easy 

¶ Mail a check to the Tri-Parish Office, PO Box 
155, Freeport, MN 56331. 

  

¶ Download an Electronic Funds form from the  
Tri-Parish website, fill it in, and send to the        
Tri-Parish Office. If you would like a form 
mailed to you, contact the office. 

 

Thank you for remembering your parish! 

 
 
 
 

Coronavirus Update As many of you are 
likely aware, Bishop Kettler announced that 
churches could begin opening for individual 
prayer and Adoration beginning Monday, May 4. 
Fr. Dan mentioned in his message that he has 
asked the Pastoral Councils of each parish to 
come up with a plan which adheres to the   
guidelines Bishop Kettler laid out in his letter. 
Once the plans are presented and approved, we 
will announce the times and days the churches 
will be open. Below are the guidelines that must 
be adhered to as churches are reopened:  
 

¶Churches should not be open for more than 8 
hours per day. You may want to consider special 
times for the vulnerable. 

¶Anyone who is feeling ill, including the pastor, 
should not come to the church. 

¶No more than 10 people may be in the church at 
one time. Pastors are responsible to assign a  
volunteer, staff member, or other delegate to 
enforce this requirement. 

¶Social distancing guidelines, including 6 foot          
separation, must be observed. 

¶Hand sanitizer should be placed at the entrance, 
and people should be encouraged to use it when 
they enter and leave. 

¶Pastors should designate pews that can be used. 
Pews must be cleaned/sanitized each day. 

¶If Adoration is offered, the Pastor or a delegate 
must be present during the entire time of Adoration. 
 

In the bishopôs letter, he also stated that public 
Masses continue to be suspended through May 
18 and all Catholics continue to be dispensed 
from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass. He 
will provide updates as that date draws closer.  
 
 

Tri-Parish News                                

ǅǅǅǅǅǅWeekly Stewardshipǅǅǅǅǅǅ 
 

 

ǅǅǅǅǅǅWeekly Stewardshipǅǅǅǅǅǅ ǅǅǅǅǅǅWeekly Stewardshipǅǅǅǅǅǅ 
 

 

Confirmations and First Communions will be     
rescheduled for a later date. Funeral liturgies,        
weddings, and baptisms are allowed inside the 
church, however they must be done outside of Mass 
and with no more than 10 people present (including 
the priest, ministers, funeral home personnel, family 
members, etc.).  
 

We will continue to update you of any developments 
via the Tri Parish Facebook page, the Tri-Parish  
website, and future bulletins.  
 

Prayer and Faith This time is a fantastic 
time to encourage your family to add prayer to 
their daily lives. You could begin each day 
with some prayer, schedule a prayer time  
before or after supper, pray the rosary every 
day, listen to a spiritual podcast, or a variety of 

other opportunities. Cater the length of time to the 
ages of the family members and make sure you give 
them something to pray about and some tips on how 
to pray. There are so many great resources online.  
 

Just a Reminder to check in with your family, 
friends, or neighbors, especially those who are most 
vulnerable. Give them a call, send them a card, offer 
to pick up groceries. Consider sharing the bulletin or 
other information from Fr. Dan or the office with 
those that may not have access.  
 

Bishopôs Annual Appeal We are the Church 
Together: Your diocesan ministries are walking with 
you during these challenging times. 
Diocesan staff continue to reach out to 
parishes, advance ministries from 
home, and respond to phone calls and messages. Our 
diocesan website has updates, weekly video         
messages from Bishop Kettler, spiritual                
resources ,and prayers at www.stcdio.org. May God 
be with you and those you love.  

The St. Rose of Lima Parish House is 
available to be rented. If interested, please call the      
Tri-Parish Office at 320-836-2143. 

Community Garden: Once again this year there will be a community garden. Each row is spaced 5 feet 
apart. To reserve your row(s), please call the Tri-Parish Office at 320-836-2143. Rows will be assigned on a first 
call basis. There are currently 5 rows still available. 

Adult Envelopes..éééééé... $4,557.00 

Weekly Total $4,557.00 

  

Other Income  

Votiveééééééééééé. $72.00 

School Supportééééééé.. 220.00 

Easter Envelopesééééééé 700.00 

Building Maintenanceééé...é. 100.00 

Peterôs Penceéééééééé.. 10.00 

Rice Bowlééééééééé... 50.00 

Holy Placesééééééééé. 50.00 

Ascensionééééééééé... 80.00 

Adult Envelopes...éééééé.. $1,836.00 

Weekly Total $1,836.00 

  

Other Income  

Easter ééé.éééééééé $520.00 

Home Missionsééééééé.. 10.00 

Building/Maintenanceééééé 20.00 

Rice Bowlééééééééé... 20.00 

Holy Placesééééééééé. 10.00 

Adult Envelopes..éééééé.. $8,957.00 

Weekly Total $8,957.00 

  

Other Income  

Easterééééééééééé. $550.00 

School Supportééééééé.. 10.00 

Ascensionééééééééé.. 10.00 

  

Building Project  

Total Raised to Dateééééé.. $610,396.80 

Total Due + Interestééééé... 81,801.42 

Freeport Festival: The committee for the Freeport Festival recently met to determine our plan for our annual summer festival for 2020. At this time, we have decided 
to continue to move forward with our Grand Raffle and will announce our winners live whether in person or at our event. We are closely monitoring the situation and    
following all state guidelines but have not made a definite decision to cancel completely. If we are allowed to host an event, it will look much different than normal, but we 
are hopeful that a gathering of our community to enjoy a summer tradition will be enough. We thank you for your patience and understanding as we wait and see what will 
happen in the coming weeks. Stay tuned here or the Tri Parish Facebook page for updates. Sacred Heart Parishioners should look for raffle tickets at the end of May.  



ǄHappy Teacher Appreciation Week to all of the AMAZING teachers at SHS!!  

PASTOR: Fr. Dan Walz        PRINCIPAL: Kristie Harren   
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Kathy Welle 

SHS BOARD:  Dale Goebel, Amy Wilwerding, Jackie Wiechmann,  
Emily Smith, Rick Goebel, Jamie Engelmeyer 

 

Phone: 320-836-2591    Fax: 320-836-2514 
www.shsfreeport.org 

The Scriptures This Week  
 

Year A, Weekdays - Cycle II 
 

Mo Acts 14:5-18 Jn 14:21-26  
Tu Acts 14:19-28 Jn 14:27-31a  
We  Acts 15:1-6 Jn 15:1-8 
Th  Acts 1:15-17,20-26 Jn 15:9-17 
Fr Acts 15:22-31 Jn 15:12-17 
Sa Acts 16:1-10 Jn 15:18-21 
  

Next Sundayð  
 Acts 8:5-8,14-17 1 Pt 3:15-18 
  Jn 14:15-21 

 

Tri-Parish Prayer Requestsé 
Please call the Tri-parish office to be added to this list. 

For the Sick: 

Laura Beuning, Larry Mareck, Arliss Notch, Arlene Arnzen, 
Frances Fischer, Jesse Job, Irene Boeckermann, Dorothy 
Feldewerd, Harold Stangler, Lornie Middendorf, Luci 
Christanson, Abby Gertken, Larry Gaebel, Nick Hoppe,  
Walter Beuning, Glen Bueckers, Mary Ann Zierden, Dick 
Austing, Sue Worms, Joan Schlicht,  Ashtyn Fiedler 
 

Contact Persons for Prayer Line Requests: 
§Sacred Heart - Jennie Hiltneréé...éé...836-2528 
§Immaculate Conception - Bernice Zinké..837-5321 
§St. Rose of Lima - Kayla Hartungééé.. 333-8461 

Fr. Dan will be sharing messages each week. These messages will be shared via e-mail, on the Tri-Parish Website, and Facebook. Below is a recap of his recent messages. 
 

Wednesday, April 29 ï Today we celebrated the Feast of St. Catherine of Siena. Fr. Dan shared the story of how, when he was studying theology in Rome, he spent his 
first summer in Siena trying to learn Italian. He felt blessed to be able to spend time in Siena where Catherine spent much of her life. St. Catherine was born during the 
outbreak of the plague in Siena, Italy, so Fr. Dan encourages you to ask for the intercession of St. Catherine to help all affected by the Covid-19 pandemic. St. Catherine is 
the patron saint of fire, illness, miscarriage, people ridiculed for their faith, sexual temptation, and nurses. 
 

Thursday, April 30 ï On this day, we celebrated the Feast Day of Pope St. Pius V. Fr. Dan shared an article from www.catholic.org about this great Saint. Pope St. Pius 
V was pope from 1566-1572, one of the foremost leaders of the Catholic Reformation. As pope, among other accomplishments, he published the Roman Catechism, the 
Revised Roman Breviary, and the Roman Missal. He also declared Thomas Aquinas a Doctor of the Church. Fr. Dan also shared that ñPope St. Pius V was a big        
promoter for praying the rosary, especially in the greatest naval battle of all times, The Battle of Lepanto.ò He encourages you to pray the rosary every day because it is a 
great weapon against any danger, even the coronavirus.  
 

Friday, May 1 - On this day, we celebrated the Feast of St. Joseph the Worker. Fr. Dan shared the following prayer: 
 

St. Joseph the Worker, please grant peace and guidance to those seeking employment. 
ñBeloved patron of all workers, I need your wisdom to guide my footsteps along the right path, and to lead me to find the proper things to say and do in this quest to find 
employment. I wish to use the gifts and talents God has given me, but I need the opportunity to do so with gainful employment. Do not abandon me, dear Foster Father of 
Jesus, in this search, but rather intercede to God for this favor I seek, so that I may return with praise to God and thanksgiving for your gracious assistance. Grant this 
through Christ, our Lord. Amen.ò  É Copyright 2018 Trinity Road LLC/The Catholic Company   

 

 

May 12, Tuesday 

¶Blood Drive 11:30 am-5:30 pm. Greenwald Pub Please help! Donating blood is essential and safe. All 
donors need to wear masks, and prescreening will be done at the door. Schedule your appointment online 
at www.redcross.org, then if anything changes, you will be notified via e-mail or text. You may also text 
or call Sally at 320-291-2994 to schedule an appointment.  

Knights of Columbus is helping those in need during the Covid-19 pandemic. Almost immediately after the Government started shutting down businesses, and 
citizens were feeling the effects of losing their jobs, the Supreme Council donated $1,000,000 to those most in need. The Knights of Columbus launched a new initiative -
ñLeave No Neighbor Behindò- and councils worldwide are already providing critical support for neighborhoods and parishes, donating blood and food, ensuring that no 
one is forgotten. We, too, can locate the next blood drive and do our part by donating. 
 

Now is great time to join the Knights of Columbus and be a part of this Charity, Faith, and Feel Good organization for Catholic men. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic,  
joining now is as simple as viewing a short online ceremony, and you are in! Thousands of men have joined online in the last couple of weeks! Call 320-293-3943, and we 
will send you the information needed. ~Thanks, St. Joseph the Worker Council 

¢Ǌƛ-tŀǊƛǎƘ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
Director of Faith Formation:  Amy Hoeschené..éé 320-290-5088               

ahoeschen@catholic-centered.org 
 

Assistant Faith Formation Coordinator:  Chrystal Sand ééé.320-266-5554 
csand@catholic-centered.org  

 

                         Family Faith Formation/Religious Education 
Grades 1-11:  

¶Registration- We are holding off registration for next year until further notice. We are hoping 
to have a little more clarity to what our future holds before this takes place. Please 
watch the bulletin for updates. 

¶Faith Formation Message - Last weekôs message was about Eastern Catholic Rites. A rite is a specific 
way of celebrating the sacraments. A rite comes with its own set of prayers, traditions, church             
decorations, and rules. A rite is something that developed when the Twelve Apostles began their       
missionary journeys to different parts of the world.   

¶If you did not receive the message from last week, please contact the Tri-Parish Office. 
 

Youth Ministry 
¶Summer Activitiesð we are hoping to be able to offer summer FMSC trips, but at this time we are 
uncertain. Please watch bulletin for updates.  

Sacred Heart School  
Calendar Raffle  
Winners 

 05-03 $20 Matthew Rademacher - Freeport 
 05-04 $20 Katrina Hoeschen - Freeport 
 05-05 $20 Leroy Moscho - St. Martin 
 05-06 $20 Dan/Carrie Roering - Freeport 
 05-07 $20 Sarah Herdering - Freeport 
 05-08 $20 Alcuin Harren - Balsam Lake, WI 
 05-09 $20 Joel Welle - Freeport 

Tri-Parish News  

Messages from Fr. Dan 

http://www.catholic.org


Looking for  
Advertising Space? 

 

Weôre Here to Help! 
 

Advertise here for one 
year for just $200 

 
Call Tri-Parish Office 
320-836-2143 

  
 

The Pampered Chef 
 

Collect 6 orders or $150 
Save 60% 

Jenny Scherping, Consultant 
Ph: 320-267-3698 

E-mail: 
JennyScherping@hotmail.com 

 

 
 
 

Worms Lumber 
& Ready Mix 
New Munich, MN 

 

Building Materials 
Ready Mix Concrete 

 

320-837-5288 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Freeport Community 
Center 

Freeport Rec Club 
Weddings - Anniversaries 

Athletics 
Trade Shows 

 

Call 320-836-2526 

 
 

 

   

Freeport Family 
Fishing Tournament 

 

Take a child fishing 
1st Saturday in June 

 

At Kings Lake  
 

320-333-0705 
320-248-0789 

 
 

 

 

Century 21  
First Realty, Inc. 

 

jatkinson0412@gmail.com 
 

Jackie J. Atkinson RealtorÈ 
 

836-2993 ~ 250-3357 
 

Free Market Analysis 

 

 Looking for  
Advertising Space? 

 

Weôre Here to Help! 
 

Advertise here for one 
year for just $200 

 
Call Tri-Parish Office 
320-836-2143 

 Tree of Life  
Assisted Living  
of New Munich 

Offers 24-hour customized 
assisted living, meals,  
activities, etc. 

 

Call 320-837-5100  
for a tour 

  

G & G Seeds 
Mycogen 

Silage-Specific Corn 
Grain Corn, Alfalfa 

Soybeans 
 

Gary & Linda Pierskalla 
320-836-2406 

  
 

Hennen Floor  
Covering 

Freeport, MN 56331 
Serving the Entire State of 
Minnesota with All your 
Flooring Needs. 

 

Ph: 320-836-2177 

 

 
  Catholic United  

Financial 
Life Ins, IRAôs  
Annuities 

Medicare Supplement 
Greg Gall, FIC, LUTCF 

320-229-0717 
E-mail: 

greggall@catholicunited.org 

 

Looking for  
Advertising Space? 

 

Weôre Here to Help! 
 

Advertise here for one 
year for just $200 

 
Call Tri-Parish Office 
320-836-2143 

 

New Munich  
Auto Body 

 

Collision Repair Foreign 
and Domestic 

Auto & Truck AC Service 
 

440 Main St.  New Munich 
PH 320-837-5857 

 

 
 

 
McDonald Realty, Inc. 
www.mcdonaldrealty.net 

Local Office 
Worldwide Marketing 
Buying or Selling 
Call Toll Free: 
877-294-5955 

 

Looking for  
Advertising Space? 

 

Weôre Here to Help! 
 

Advertise here for one year 
for just $200 

 
Call Tri-Parish Office 
320-836-2143 

Please support these advertisers, their sponsorship makes our Tri-Parish bulletin possible. 

skincare   nutrition   cosmetics 

pure.safe.beneficial 

tatumholdvogt.arbonne.com 

t.holdvogt@gmail.com 

New Munich Mutual 
Insurance Co. 

  

512 Main St. Suite 2 
Sauk Centre, MN 56378 

320-351-3300 
Manager: Darcy Pfeffer 

Complete Line of Organic 
Products 

 

206 - 2nd St SE 
Freeport, MN 
320-836-2174 

 

www.swanywhiteflour.com 

Complete Auto Repair Specialists 
Since 1980 

Dan Hoeschen, Owner 
   320-836-2130 

ñand many other brandsò 

 

 Atkinson 
 Well & Pump Ltd. 
 

ñServing you since 1942ò 
 

   Service you can count  
      on 365 days a year 
 

Rodney Atkinson 
     FREEPORT 
   320-836-2597 

Freeport  

Lions Club 

Meetings: 2nd & 4th  
Monday of the Month 

 

Bar Bingo 
Saturdays - October thru March 

 

New Members Welcome 
Call: 320-836-2436 

Scherping Tree And Stump Removal 

Jeremy Scherping 320-493-5325 

jscherping@gmail.com 

 
 

ÅTree Removal ÅTree Trimming 

 ÅBrush Chipping  

 ÅStump Removal 

 Å56ft Lift Service 

  ÅLot Clearing 

  ÅCity 

 

320-836-2502 
 

300 Industrial Drive 
Freeport, MN 

ennen H 

 
www.freeportstatebank.com 

321 E Main St 
Melrose, MN 56352 
320-256-SNAP 

melrosemn@snapfitness.com 

bƻ /ƻƴǘǊŀŎǘǎ hǇŜƴ �î�ð�l�óτ�ï�ò�ñ��5ŀȅǎ ŀ ȅŜŀǊ 

Connect to the World 

Cutting Edge Service 

Local Company 

Bundle Savings  

& Cash Back 

Christie Zink 320 -249-6662 
www.elan-images.com 

Knights  
of Columbus 
Life Insurance 
   Disability Insurance 
Long-Term Care Insurance 
Retirement Annuities 

 

Steve Mages, Field Agent 
320-836-2600 

steve.mages@kofc.org 

Therapeutic Grade Oils 
& More 

 

Laura Moening 
 

320-836-7179   or   320-266-4343 

320-836-2284 


